
2023-24 Pork Leadership 
Course Application Form

Become a leader of 
the pork industry

APL is excited to announce applications for the 2023-24 Pork Leadership 
Course are now open, and we're encouraging our future leaders to take part in 
this development opportunity. 
 
The Pork Leadership Course is a 12 month, APL-funded program which 
supports its participants to develop as leaders in their respective businesses 
and wider pork industry. 

All applications must be received by 5pm Friday 1 September.
Only applications received by this date will be accepted.

Successful applicants will be contacted by 15 September 2023.

Completed applications
Please submit applications to

Rowena Davis
APL Extension and Capability Manager 

rowena.davis@australianpork.com.au

November 2023 Leadership camp designed to help the participants bond with their cohort, as 
well as develop resilience, teamwork, and other leadership qualities.

February 2024 Leadership workshop which will build the participants’ presentation and media 
skills, as well as give them the opportunity to network within the industry.

May 2024
Site visits to farms and other parts of the pork supply chain, and/or to 
other relevant businesses/industries throughout Australia (or potentially 
Internationally). Additional workshops on leadership skills.

Workshop dates

Please ensure that you have support/endorsement from your business or employer when applying. Expectation for cost 
share of potential international travel will be communicated at the time of shortlisting and leadership course offer.



Applicant details

First name Last name

Address

Post code

Phone Date of birth

Mobile Email

2023-24 Pork Leadership 
Course Application Form

Current employer details

Position

Organisation

Length of time in this position

Describe your responsibilities as part of this position: 

Why do you want to participate in the Pork Leadership Course, and what are you hoping to get out of the program? 

Describe your involvement in/contribution to the Australian pork industry: 



What area/s of the pork supply chain would you be most interested in exploring, and why? 

What other industries/supply chains would you be most interested in exploring? 

What leadership skills or qualities would you be most interested in developing? 

Agreement

•	 I declare that the information provided in this form is complete and correct. 
•	 I declare that I have taken note of the workshop dates and will make myself available for these. 
•	 I understand that APL will do its best to ensure the program goes ahead as outlined above, but that 

circumstances may lead to alternative or delayed delivery of some parts of the program. 
•	 I have the support of my employer and/or business to apply for this program.

Signed Date                   /            /

All applications must be received by 5pm Friday 1 September.
Only applications received by this date will be accepted.

Successful applicants will be contacted by 15 September 2023.

Completed applications
Please submit applications to

Rowena Davis
APL Extension and Capability Manager 

rowena.davis@australianpork.com.au

What is something about your career, business, and/or position in the pork industry that you think sets you apart from others? 


